
 
Monarch High School 
SAF Meeting Minutes 

October 8, 2018 
 
 
Welcome 
The meeting was called to order at 5:05 pm. 
 
Report from North Area Advisory 
The introductory meeting was held in August.  There are a few open positions one of 
the positions is parent-at-large. 
 
There was a guest speaker to talk about safety.  Mike Dorn from Safe Haven 
International say they are in the process of evaluating 234 schools and just 
completed phase 1 where the focus was on cameras.  Phase 2 started the week of 
September 17, 2018 and will focus on how to prepare for all codes. 
 
There are also delays with volunteers getting their approval and badges.  The 
district is working on fixing the issues. 
 
 
Approval of Minutes 
There were no minutes to approve.  October 10, 2018 is the first meeting. 
 
New Business 
The walk gates are not closed at a consistent time.   
The website needs to be updated with pertinent information for parents.  For 
example, college fair information, program offerings, and other information.  Some 
suggestions were to put slides on the website with the information. 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 pm 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Dr. Sweeting-Miller 
 


